Members of the Committee

As a citizen who loves this state | feel compelled to express my concern regarding
HB 2020 and the impact it will have on the public. Lower income families, those
on a fixed income, and our senior citizens will have a difficult time shouldering
the burdensome increases in energy costs. Businesses will also experience

these burdens which will lead to increased prices and job losses.
Legislators have a fiduciary responsibility to the public which includes protection
from harmful legislation. HB 2020 does not serve the public interest and | cannot

support it. I hope you will all consider the harmful effects of this bill.

Thank you for your consideration
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